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Farmington Senior Citizens 5-16-22 

 

May 16, 2022 

 

Meeting number 866 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:06 PM on Monday, 

May 16, 2022, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  18 members and 2 guests, Reginald Neale and Dave 

Bruinix were present.  We enjoyed our dish-to-pass lunch. 

 

After lunch, Reginald Neal started the presentation 1816 Farmington Quaker Meetinghouse Evolving 

Historic Site, Museum and Center for Equal Rights.  He described the founding of the Quaker Meeting 

House, its connection to movements for equal rights for all Americans, its importance as a center for 

Regional Meetings, and the story of the building itself.  Then Dave Bruinix described current efforts to 

move forward.  The Farmington Quaker Meeting House Museum received a grant from the 

Preservation Fund for Historic Sites because of the work for equal rights.   Current projects include 

completing a Walk of Freedom Trail and Serenity Peace Park, creating an outdoor education center, 

and adding electricity to the Carriage House. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting about 1:34 PM. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the May 2nd meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of May 16, there is $216.22 in the treasury. 

 

No new anniversaries or birthdays.   

 

Sunshine Report: None 

   

Entertainment:  

• At the June 6th meeting, Donna Hill-Herendeen will give a presentation on the missing 

Farmington Years.  The Legacy will also provide cookies.  This is a bring-your-own-sandwich 

meeting.  Lynn Costello and Evelyn Collett volunteered to bring dessert. 

• Ruth Weudenborner provided details on the Senior Ball held at the Victor School.  A fabulous 

time was had by all who attended. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

• Carol Kansco will prepare a list of members that will be available in a couple of meetings. 

• Kathy Wagner handed out the meeting schedule for July to December. 

 

Town of Farmington Update by Gary Weidenborner:   

• CountryMax is building a large warehouse in Farmington. 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Lynn Costello wan $6.50 in the 50/50 raffle. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting about 1:49 PM. 

 

There were dominos after the meeting. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


